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Unite The Union Young Members Committee awareness campaign to  

Dolphins Youth Club Members 
 

As part of Unite the Unions' young members’ committee awareness campaign, two of their 

members delivered a presentation to the young people at Dolphins Youth Club. The presentation 

was aimed at informing club members of the opportunities available to them when they join the 

workplace.  It also raised awareness of their rights and helped them understand the role of Unite 

and of the work they have carried out in the past and are currently undertaking.   

 

The evening gave young people an opportunity to explore different options and discuss any 

questions they had.  Both the Gibraltar Youth Service and Unite the Union Young Members 

Committee consider it of paramount importance that young people are aware of their rights by 

which future employers must abide by and respect.  

 

For further or general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service please contact Mark 

Zammit, Principle Youth Officer on gibyouth@gibtelecom.net or call 20078637. 

 


